
   

         

the Fox and Hound
the Newsletter of  The Adelaide Hunt Club: Christmas 2011

Merry 
Christmas 
And A Safe 
And Happy 
New Year

Dates To Remember

FRIDAY 23rd DECEMBER 2011
Christmas Drinks
7.00pm, ‘Littlewood’ Agapanthus 
Farm at Littlehampton.

SATURDAY JANUARY 21st & 
SUNDAY 22nd 2012
Adelaide Hunt Club Cup 
Polo Tournament
A relaxed and casual weekend with a 
fun BBQ on Saturday night.

SATURDAY 17th MARCH 2012
Summer Luncheon At The Polo
Adelaide Polo Club., Mt Barker. 
Getting bigger and better each year. 
Includes terrier races, naturally.

From the Master, Committee 
and Staff of Adelaide Hunt 
Club. Hope to see you at 
the various social events 
over the holidays!

Bring Your Family And Friends Along To The Polo
If  you’re running out of  time to 
catch up with your pals before 
Christmas, why not pencil in a day 
at the polo for the New Year?

On Saturday March 17th 2012 
Adelaide Polo Club at Mount 
Barker will become the temporary 
home of  the Adelaide Hunt Club 
for the annual Summer Luncheon.  
A beautifully catered three-course 
meal is served in the clubhouse 
overlooking the polo fields, 
ensuring a top notch affair on and 
off  the ground. The large decking 
area  at the front of  the clubhouse 
is the perfect place to socialise 
over a drink or two while top 
grade polo players battle it out for 

your entertainment. Tickets cost 
$135 with all funds raised going 
to the Hunt Club. 

If  it’s a more casual day you’re 
after for a picnic on the sidelines, 
there’s a beaut polo tournament 
weekend on January 21st and 
22nd. For the first time,  local clubs 
will compete for the Adelaide 
Hunt Club Cup (old steeplechase 
trophy), with highlights including 
a BBQ dinner on Saturday night 
and the final match played on 
Sunday afternoon. 

For all enquiries contact Andrew 
Gray at The Kennels, Ph 8388 
6084 or ah.gray@bigpond.com


